June 6, 1986

NOT|IS

Mr. Peter Spyers-Duran
Director of Libraries
Wayne State University
University Libraries
Detroit, Michigan 48202

Dear Peter: !

Thank you for your letter of clarification of June 2, regarding
the DALNET contract.

There is no objection to your bringing another library onto the
NOTIS system before the finalizing of the DALNET contract, as
long as that library ultimately becomes a DALNET member.

NOTIS software purchased by Wayne State will be NOTIS members.,
If that it the case, there is no objection. If that is not the
case, then we need to talk.

Sincerely,
/

L

ane Burke
irector

Northwestern University
University Library

1935 Sheridan Road
Evanston, Ilinois 60201

312 491 7004



